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Welcome to today’s Site Safety Forum 2008 for Works Contracts and Property Services Contracts. Following the
signing of the Safety Charter last year and joint commitment with the elite in the industry to promote site safety, the
Hong Kong Housing Authority join hands with the Occupational Safety and Health Council again to organise this
year's seminar for representatives in the industries. We have to gather together and discuss possible ways and
means to promote safety culture in construction works, maintenance works and property management.

The HA adopts a “caring, customer-focused, creative and committed” approach in the provision and management
of public housing estates for needy families. At the same time, we care about the work safety of our frontline
workers. Our business partners are obliged to provide a safe and healthy working environment for the workers, so
that they do not have to worry about their personal safety.

Since its establishment, the Housing Department Site Safety Sub-committee has all along been working closely
with the industry stakeholders to inculcate a site safety culture and to disseminate site safety messages to all. The
Site Safety Forum 2008 for Works Contracts and Property Service Contracts provides an excellent opportunity for
the sharing of experience. It also promotes new initiatives through the “Safety Climate Index Survey” and the “Safe
and Healthy Estate Accreditation Scheme” to further enhance safety culture.

| would like to express my gratitude once again to our working partners — the OSHC, all supporting organisations
and all participants. With your support, the Forum will surely provide more success stories as reference for best
practice. Let's make concerted efforts to consolidate the safety culture.




